
 
      

 
 

Cape Cod Family Resource Center 
 

During this challenging time and in an effort to minimize the spread of the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19), we have implemented a few temporary changes to 

center operations.   
We will continue to operate the Family Resource Center on our regular 

schedule:   
 

Monday 9 am - 5 pm 

Tuesday 10 am – 7 pm 
Wednesday 10 am – 7 pm 

Thursday 10 am – 7 pm 
Friday 9 am – 5 pm 

First and Third Saturday of the month 9 am – 11 am 
 

While we operate on our regular schedule, we ask that you call the number 
below to access staff. If you would like to come into the Cape Cod Family 

Resource Center office, we ask that you call us and participate in a short health 
screening and discussion so we can do our part to help prevent the spread of 

COVID-19 and help best meet your needs. 

 

Please call: 508-815-5100 
 
 
 
 


